Dear All,

In continuation to the office order dated 24.03.2020 regarding lockdown, the administration has decided to extend it upto 03.05.2020 as per the directives of the Prime Minister to the nation. 

The other points as mentioned in the earlier circular will continue. This has the approval of the Competent Authority.


Regards
Registrar, IIT Ropar
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